
NOTIFICATION OF AQUATIC TREATMENT
LAKE HOLBROOK - HOLBROOK

Lake Holbrook will be chemically treated to control nuisance aquatic vegetation
and/or algae on Monday, August 29, 2022.   The following are water restrictions
post treatment.   Restrictions are as follows: Swimming, Boating and Fishing –
Day of Treatment or August 30 th, Livestock Watering – One Day or August 31st ,
Three Days or September 2nd for Direct Drinking and Domestic Use, and
Irrigation – Five Day or September 4th.

The work is being performed for the Town of Holbrook, Conservation
Commission pursuant to permits (licenses) issued by Mass DEP, Office of the
Watershed Management and the Holbrook Conservation Commission.  The work
is being performed under contract with SOLitude Lake Management.


